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The four-member subcommittee’s charge will be to develop a process to select 
the next City Manager, and make recommendations concerning the process for 
adoption by the City Council as a whole.  The subcommittee may: draft a schedule 
for the selection process; review a draft request for proposals for a search 
consultant; evaluate search firm proposals and develop a short-list of search firms 
for interview; and work with the selected firm to further define and schedule the 
search process.  


